
Sectreas726 

replied (Wed, 1 Jan 2025 at 10:17 AM) 

  

To: "PDC Support" pdc@pdc.wa.gov  

 

External Email 

 

While creating an internal calendaring system to maintain compliance, this date was miskeyed 

and thus missed for the due date. The filing was immediately made upon receipt of this notice, 

and the calendar has been updated and reviewed to ensure accuracy. 

 

-- 

Fraternally, 

 

Shaun Cuthbert 

IAFF L726 Secretary/Treasurer 

Sectreas726@iaff726.org 

(253) 691-0910 
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